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The Arkansas Department of Parks and Tourism is receiving public comments regarding the  

proposed 2012 fees and rates for Arkansas State Parks.  A public meeting will be held at  

1:30 pm on August 18, 2011, at the Bois d’Arc Center at the Ozark Folk Center, 1032 Park  

Avenue, Mountain View, AR  72560.  The public is invited to attend the meeting to provide oral  

comments.  Written comments may be submitted by mail to the Director of Arkansas State  

Parks at One Capitol Mall, Little Rock, AR  72201, or via email to  

kris.richardson@arkansas.gov.  Written or email comments must be received by 5:00 pm on  

August 16, 2011.  Copies of the proposed policy directive are available for review at the         

Little Rock Office or at the administrative office of any Arkansas State Park.  They may also be 

reviewed on the Secretary of State’s website:  www.sosweb.state.ar.us/ (Refer to Administrative 

 Rules Search) or on the Arkansas Department of Parks and Tourism Freedom of Information 

 website:  www.adptfoi.com  (Refer to Arkansas State Parks to review proposed rules for public  

comment). 
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